HARNETT COUNTY PLAN REVIEW APPLICATION
SWIMMING POOLS

Review for Compliance with NC Rules Governing the Public Swimming Pools (15A NCAC
18A .2500)

All items are to be submitted through the Central Permitting Office at 420 McKinney Pkwy.,
Lillington, NC 27546 or by mail at PO Box 65, Lillington,’ NC 27546. You may contact the

Central Permitting Office at 910-893-7525, Ext. 2. However, please contact our office with
questions regarding the contents of this application.

A plan review fee of $300.00 must be paid when plans are submitted.

If you have questions, please contact a Registered Environmental Health Specialist at 910-893-
7547.

Two set of plans must be submitted with the following supporting documentation:

X Plans must show pool, deck, fencing, and any other appurtenant buildings.

X Plans must include drawings showing the placement of equipment in the facility,
including any equipment rooms, chemical storage rooms, toilets and bathing
facilities, dressing rooms, along with plumbing, electrical, and mechanical and
lighting details.

X Piping schematic showing piping, pipe size, inlets, main drains, skimmers, gutter

outlets, vacuum fittings and all other appurtenances connected to the pool piping

. system.

X Specifications of all treatment equipment used and their layout in the equipment
room, include equipment cut sheets.

X Plans must include a site plan locating exterior equipment such as dumpsters or
compactors, and indicating the proposed connections to approved sewer and water
connections and backwash water disposal.

X Plans shall be drawn to not less than one eight inch to the foot scale.

X A completed “Pool Drain Safety Compliance Data” Form Revised 4/1/2022

X A $300.00 Plan Review Fee

We will call in and pay the $400.00 plan review fee.
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